
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 CC: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger, Motor Equipment Operator 

  

 Date: April 28, 2022 

 

 Re:  April 2022 Maintenance Report 

 

 

1. General Village Maintenance:  All of the sprinkler systems were turned on and the 

timers were installed and tested. Any repairs or adjustments needed were made.  The 

infrastructures for the security cameras were installed on Dunster Road.  We are currently 

working on the infrastructures at Melbourne Road and Darley Road, the park will follow.  

The traffic triangle at Clent Road was weeded and cleaned.  We have started our weekly 

landscaping at all village properties (ex. Mowing lawns, weeding, garbage removal)  

 

2. Street Light Maintenance:  There were two outages this month. The light at 22 Carlton 

Road was out and was found to be a bad photocell. The photocell was replaced and tested 

for proper function.  The other outage was between 300-304 Melbourne Road, which was 

found to be a bad ballast and the fixture was removed and replaced with a retro-fitted 

LED fixture.  The street light on Darley Road by the apartment house was found to be a 

day-burner. The photocell will need to be replaced. The pole at this location was rotted 

but will also need to be re-located in the future when we do the infrastructure to install 

for the security cameras. An inventory was done on all the street lights in the village to 

assure proper count for the future lighting project. 

 


